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Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited

From : Shilpa Mayenkar, Sr. DGM (HR), BHEL Corporate Office New Delhi

To : Head of HR, BHEL Units/ Divisions

No. AA:HR:RE1(C) Date: 24.12.2022

Subject: Referral for consulting Super Specialists by RECHS Beneficiaries.

As per extant rules, RECHS Beneficiaries are required to obtain referral from Company
Doctor for consulting Super Specialists.

It has now been decided that for consulting Super Specialists who are on panel of BHEL/
attached to BHEL empanelled hospitals which are empanelled on CGHS rates/ BHEL
Schedule of Rates, no referral would be required from the Company Doctor. The
requirement of referral by Company Doctor for consulting Super Specialists attached to
BHEL empanelled hospitals which are empanelled on hospital SOC/ Negotiated rates
would still continue.

The above relaxation in referral for consulting Super Specialists will be restricted to
those locations where Company Hospitals do not exist.

This issues with the approval of Competent Authority.

DZ]C;A; 1022~

(Shilpa Mayenkar
Copy to : Unit Medical Heads, BHEL
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